






Gifu Land of Clear Waters Art Festival Art Award IN THE CUBE is a nation-wide open-call exhibition project 
held once every three years and was created as a new take on the Gifu Prefecture Art Exhibition, which had 
been held 69 times in the past, in the aim of goal of unearthing and fostering new, immensely creative talent.
This second holding of the exhibition developed beyond the previous exhibition by accepting pieces in cubes 
not bound by walls or ceilings to allow artists more creative freedom and also by expanding the venue to the 
Gifu Prefectural Library’s garden next to the Museum of Fine Arts, Gifu. As a result, we were able to give the 
exhibition a much greater presence and received applications for 710 pieces, including 55 from overseas.
The exhibition was held against the backdrop of the spread of COVID-19, but through measures such as 
changing the exhibition period and holding the meetings of the judging committee online, I believe that we 
were able to exhibit a new way of enjoying art and culture.
I would like to express once again my gratitude to the applicants, judges, planning committee, and all of the 
others involved, as well as the many who came out to view the exhibition, for their support and cooperation.
Furthermore, it is my sincere hope both that this AAIC will have served as an opportunity for the artists who 
were selected to participate this time to step out onto the artistic stage of Japan and the entire world and also 
that the exhibition helps the art and culture of Gifu Prefecture to develop yet further.

Gifu Land of Clear Waters Art Festival Art Award IN THE CUBE 2020 was originally planned to be held 
from April 18 to June 14, but there was a period where it uncertain whether the event could be held as the 
impact of the spread of COVID-19 was felt in Japan. That being said, I’m extremely happy to report that 
7,759 people were able to enjoy the artwork during the 30-day period from June 2 to July 5 while 
cooperating with various infection prevention measures, including advance viewing reservation systems 
and the Gifu Prefecture QR Code Infection Alert System.
COVID-19 was a cause of various problems for the 18 artists or groups of artists who actually exhibited 
their works, such as difficulties in production and concerns as to whether the event would be held. With 
that in mind, I am incredibly grateful to all of the artists who completed many simply enthralling pieces 
expressing the event’s theme, “Kioku no Yukue (Where Our Memories Go)” in time for the exhibition’s 
opening and would like to offer my best wishes for the continued success of their endeavors going 
forward.
On a final note, I would also like to sincerely thank everybody who offered their support and cooperation 
to make this exhibition possible.
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個別審査での投票結果を受け、TV会議システムで二次審査を実施。冒頭で全審査員における投票結果が示された。

長時間にわたり熱心に議論した結果、大賞と審査員賞が決定した。
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Art Award IN THE CUBE 2020の会場である岐阜県美術館において、AAIC2017の審査員も務められた小説家・文学者

の高橋源一郎氏を迎え、その豊富な知識と独自の視点で「社会とアート」を語っていただいた。

参加者からは、「アートの奥深さがわかった」、「アートは社会がある限り必要なものと認識した」、「中身の濃いプログラムで、

期待以上の話が聞けた」といった声が聞かれ、高橋氏の講演に熱心に耳を傾けていた。
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